
VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA--(Marketwired - Dec 17, 2015) - Suparna Gold Corp. ("Suparna" or the "Company") (TSX
VENTURE:SUG) announces that at its Annual and Special General Meeting held December 17, 2015 the shareholders
approved the re-appointment of Davidson & Company LLP, Chartered Accountants as auditors of the Company and the renewal
of the Company's Incentive Stock Option Plan. Also approved was an alteration of articles to give the Board of Directors the
authority to change the name of the Company. The shareholders re-elected Wayne Tisdale, Michelle Gahagan, Garry Clark and
Jim Welykochy to the Board of Directors.

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.
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